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We are a Welcoming Congregation 
 

The Fellowship is open for services! 

Our services are at 10:00 A.M. Check our 

website (nuuf.com) calendar for more 

info. 

The Board has set the following covid 

guidelines: 

●  Masks are strongly encouraged 

in the building.  All Northern WI 

counties have fluctuated 

between low and medium levels 

of transmission risk in recent 

weeks. We urge you to protect 

yourself and others. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Upcoming Services  
Sundays 10:00 

October 4, Death, Dying, and the 
Afterlife 

October 9, Jennifer LaPorte 

October 16, Death, Dying, and the 
Afterlife 

October 23, Kate Rahimzadeh 

October 30, Death, Dying, and the 
Afterlife

 
Religious Education 
Religious Education has resumed in person.  We will be gathering at 10:00 a.m. on 
Sundays without regular services.  We have just started a new series entitled “Death, 
Dying, and the Afterlife”.  See our website for more information. The kitchen will be 
open.  We look forward to seeing you.  
 

http://nuuf.com/
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Announcements  
For distribution of announcements between newsletters or email/address corrections, 
contact Candy Sorensen at sorencan@yahoo.com  
 

Milestones 
 

Cheryl Hanson 10-03 

Jean Polfus 10-10 

Lillis and Bill Raboin 10-14 

Mel Hoff 10-19 

Kate Rahimzsadeh 10-19 

Jerru and Tara Woolpy 10-25 

Charmaine Winters 10-26 

Faye Calvey 11-04 

 

Do you see a mistake that can be corrected? If so, please contact Candy Sorensen at 

(715) 892-2997 or sorencan@yahoo.com Thanks!. 
Highway clean up Friday October 7th at 10:00. 

Movie Night October 11th  at 6:00 PM.  The plan is to have movie nights on the second 
Tuesdays of the month.  Come and a enjoy a movie with friends.  BYOB. 

Men’s Group Breakfast will meet at Café Holiday in Woodruff at 8:30 on Octber 4th and 
18th .  Check our website for more details. 

Building Your Own Theology starts October 18th at 9:00. The group will be studying “The 
Tao of Music, Sound Psychology” 

NUUF Board Meeting November 17th at 10:00 AM.  Attend in person or by zoom.  
Contact Pam Thul Immler for Zoom invite. 

Food for Kidz 2022 Packaging Event 
Volunteer Oct 22 at Lakeland Union Highschool. Two shifts 8:00 am - 10:00m and 10:30am-12:30pm.  
Sign up online https://signup.com/go/gxzaVac 
Donate by check payable to “Food for Kidz “ and mail to  Food for Kidz, Attn Laura Bertch,                         
c/o BJ Lions Club, PO box 61, Bolder Junction, WI 54512. ($100 provides 667 meals) 

mailto:sorencan@yahoo.com
mailto:sorencan@yahoo.com
https://signup.com/go/gxzaVac
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Our NUUF Community  
 

FELLOWSHIP WEBSITE 

Our Website is the best way to keep up to date with what is happening.  
Member or not you can easily go to nuuf.com and see our calendar and 
upcoming events.  On the home page along the right-hand side is a list of 
upcoming events.  Click on one and you can see more information.  On the 
calendar you can click on an event and more information will show up. 

October is Falling Leaves Moon—Binaakwii Giizis 

WATERCOLOR AUCTION CLASS PAINTINGS 

 

Toni Polfus offered a watercolor class at the NUUF Auction. They met at the 

Fellowship September 15 and had a wonderful time experimenting with letting 

the watercolor do its magic. Here are some photos of their morning. 

Participants were Patty Buehler, Connie Lefebvre, Rick Immler, Nancy 

Johnson and Barb Kane. 
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Editor’s Note  
 Please send announcements and updates to me, Terry Hoyt, at 
thoyt@newnorth.net  by  8:00 AM September 28th for the October 
newsletter. Please try to get things to me earlier.   It is very helpful if 

your copy is written exactly the way you want it to read so that it can be copied and 
pasted. Thank you!  

mailto:thoyt@newnorth.net

